
 
 

April 29, 2021 

 

Committee on Appropriations 

U.S. House of Representatives  

H-307 The Capitol  

Washington, DC 20515 

 

Dear Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger, 

 

I am requesting funding for the Saratoga Park project in fiscal year 2022.  

 

The entity to receive funding for this project is the City of Montclair, located at 5111 Benito 

Street, Montclair, CA 91763.  

 

The funding would be used to update a heavily used community recreation facility and to 

provide needed infrastructure improvements to the baseball field and associated facilities at 

Saratoga Park, located at 5397 Kingsley Street.  The project will address existing ADA 

compliance needs, retrofit and refurbish the existing community recreation facility, and 

modernize and improve the existing baseball facilities. 

 

I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project.  

 

 

Sincerely,  

 
Norma J. Torres  

Member of Congress 
 

 


